
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
 
13th May - Year 6 SATS week 
14th May –Year 1 Parent Workshop 
16th May - Year 4 Parent Workshop 
17th May - Nursery Workshop 
17th May –Year 1 Parent Assembly 
24th May - Mufti Day 
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To be awarded Monday 13th May 

 

Mrs McGee - Reception - Willow 

Miss Robinson - Reception - Evalynn 

Mr Davies - Year 1 - George 

Mrs Longmore - Year 1 - Molly 

Mr Harris - Year 2 - Trinity 

Miss Jenkins - Year 2 – Braedyn 

Mr White - Year 3 - Riley 

Miss Roberts - Year 3 - Jack 

Miss Davies - Year 4 - Mason 

Miss Gears - Year 4 - Lily 

Mrs Weston - Year 5 - Oliwia 

Miss Hill - Year 5 - Ellie 

Miss Read - Year 6 – Daisy 

Miss Saville - Year 6 - Taylor 

Miss Wootton - Year 6 - Daniel 

Mr Pilling - Year 6 - Jamie 

Nursery Spaces 

We still have Daycare and Preschool 

spaces left for our intake in September 

2024.  Please contact Steph Cox 

( Nursery Manager) for more               

information. 

Email : stephanie.cox@taw.org.uk 

 

 

Key Stage One   

Miss Robinsons Class 99% 

Key Stage Two  

Mr Harris Class 98% 

 

 

Early Years are on the lookout for any loose parts 
that you may have lying around that they would 

be able to use for the children.  Please see        
pictures for examples of what they are looking 

for.  

Thank you. 
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On Thursday Year 5 went to Leicester 
Space Centre. They had a great time    

learning all about our solar system. We   
enjoyed a visit to the planetarium where 

we found out about the 8 different planets 
and whether they were gas planets or 

rocky planets!  

 

 

 

 

 

Reception went mad about minibeasts this 
week at Severn Country Park where we 

found some amazing creatures in their habi-
tats. We did pond dipping, meadow    

sweeping and even found a newt in the For-
est much to the delight of the staff as no log 

or stone were left unturned! 

 


